Department of Physics, UoA

NOTICE

The Physics Practical Examination of students of M.Sc. IV Semester -2024-25 Condensed
Matter Physics is scheduled to be held on May 26, 2025 from 09.30 AM to 3.30 PM. The
students of Condensed Matter Physics are directéd to report at 9.00AM in the Condensed Matter
Physics Laboratory on 26.05.2025.

Qé

\
Joint Registrar (Exam)

Nt

HOD/COE/DACC/PROCTOR/J.R.(EXAM)/CONF.SEC./ COPY SEC‘ HICT CELL,
CONCERNED COUNTER/PRO/ALL COLLEGES

Copy to :- X




